
IT IS THAT TIME OF YEAR . . .

Seasons Greetings
The partners and staff of Pincus Matz Attorneys wish 
you and your loved ones good health and a peaceful 
time over the festive season.

Our office will close on 23 December 2020 and will 
reopen on 4 January 2021. 

We look forward to hearing from you in the new year.
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BIRTHDAY CLUB
CELEBRATIONS

The last Pincus Matz 

Birthday Club breakfast 

for the year was held at the 

delightful Bistro Sixteen82 

at Steenberg Estate last month. 

We all enjoyed the setting, the meal, 

and most of all, the opportunity to 

socialise! We have more photos on 

our Facebook page.
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I would like to extend my thanks and gratitude for the 

wonderful breakfast at 1682 this morning. Once again thank 

you for good food and good company as always. 

Debbie Griffiths

Thanks very much for an wonderful breakfast recently, it was 

great to catch up! Michael Furter

Thank you so much for inviting me to your breakfast at 1682. 

A delicious meal and good company. It was so nice to meet 

you all again. Moira Furter

Thank you for the delicious breakfast last week. 

It was good getting to know you, and it was 

a most enjoyable morning. Belle Divaris

Email
   Snippets

Our very best wishes go to Faiza Cader, 

Karen Napoleon and Matina Angeliniadis  

who recently celebrated their birthdays. 

May the years ahead be prosperous, 

healthy and kind to you.

TIME TO SAY 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY

TIME TO MAKE MONEY

“Time to make Money” was the theme 

chosen for our November staff lunch. 

This was a fun way to remind ourselves 

of the importance of considering our 

own financial “game-plan”. 

Pictured here are Yasmin Jadwat, 

all dressed up in “bling” and Chelcie 

Erasmus, a.k.a. the Monopoly Man, 

who organised the lunch.

Yasmin heads up the Pincus Matz Wills 

and Estate Planning department. For 

legal advice she can be emailed at 

yasminj@pincus.co.za

Despite all the restrictions, many of us will no doubt find 

creative and fun activities for the holidays. Some Pincus Matz 

family members shared their plans with us:-

- Laverne will catch up on movies and reading;

- Karen will splurge on tv shows and snacks; while

- Matina will travel to Gauteng to spend time with family.

    We would love to hear from our readers, how you have 
         had to adapt your plans these holidays. 

IT IS HOLIDAY TIME!

Email: info@pincus.co.za

The partners and staff of Pincus Matz 

took some time out to enjoy an end-of-

year luncheon at Quay Four earlier this 

month. Memories, laughter and good 

wishes were shared at the table as we 

reflected on an unusual year.

END OF YEAR CELEBRATIONS

A Time to Reflect
AND SAY GOOD-BYE TO 2020


